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August 3, 2022 

Standing Policy Committee 
on Planning, Development, and Community Services 

Dear Committee Members: 

Re: Civic Naming Committee Report —Second Quarter 2022 
(File No. CK. 6310-1) 

Please consider the following at your meeting scheduled for August 15, 2022. 

At its meeting held on June 28, 2022, the Civic Naming Committee considered the 
attached report of the General Manager, Community Services Division, requesting the 
Committee's direction with respect to four new general naming requests. 

After In Camera deliberations, consideration of the criteria and guidelines set out in the 
naming policy, and consultation with the administrative resource members, the 
Committee publicly resolved to recommend to the Standing Policy Committee on 
Planning, Development and Community Services: 

1. That the following be added to the Names Master List (Unassigned): 
- `Besse'; and 

2. That the report of the General Manager, Community Services Division dated 
June 23, 2022, be forwarded to City Council for information. 

The Committee also resolved to not recommend `Arcand', 'McNeil' and 'Gowan' for 
addition to the list at this time. It was noted the `Arcand' submission will be considered 
following completion of the Legacy Review Project. 

In addition, your Committee was advised that regarding the pause of the Civic Naming 
program pending completion of the Legacy Review project, it will be noted on the City's 
website and the Committee will continue to meet as required as the project moves 
forward with the next anticipated meeting to be held in the fourth quarter of this year. 

Sincerely, 

Sheltie Bryant 
Deputy City Clerk 



August 3, 2022 
Page 2 

Attachments 
• Report of the General Manager, Community Services Division dated 

June 23, 2022 

cc: Councillor B. Dubois, Chair, Civic Naming Committee 
L. Lacroix, General Manager, Community Services Department 
Nik Kinzel-Cadrin, Civic Naming Administrator 


